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The Parish Council and Friends of Emroyd have submitted a grant application 

for phase 1 for improved tracks in Emroyd. We hope to know the outcome 

by late spring. 

 

The next two work sessions are on Sunday 12 February 2017 and 12 March 

2017. We meet at 10 am at Middlestown cemetery gates. 

 

The Friends of Emroyd, together with the teams of young people who are 

learning skills in Emroyd, from Highfield School and Aspire-igen, will 

continue with our woodland management aims during these two sessions 

until spring when the birds begin to nest and we won’t want to disturb them. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sunday 12 March   Work session 

Friday 3 to Sunday 5 March Sitlington Litterpick 

Tuesday 4 April    Evening Work Session 

Monday 10 April              Annual General Meeting 

Tuesday 9 May    Evening Work Session 

Saturday 13 May    Visit us at Middlestown Gala 

 

Don’t forget if you can’t join us at any events please contribute to the 

improvements in Emroyd by sending any comments to the Clerk to the 

Parish Council. 

 

 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU ON SUNDAY 12 FEBRUARY 2017 AT 10 AM 

MIDDLESTOWN CEMETERY GATES 

 

 

 


